
Social Media Disclaimer for Inland Regional Center 

Inland Regional Center (IRC) encourages open and respectful dialogue and is committed to 
fostering a positive and supportive online community. To ensure a safe and constructive 
environment for everyone, please be aware of the following guidelines: 

1. Respectful Interaction: We ask that all visitors to our social media pages engage in 
respectful and considerate dialogue. Please avoid using language that is offensive, 
discriminatory, or harmful to others. 

2. Privacy and Confidentiality: Do not share personal, sensitive, or identifying information 
about yourself, IRC clients, or others in comments or posts. Protecting the privacy and 
dignity of the individuals and families we serve is of utmost importance. 

3. Relevant and Constructive Contributions: We ask that your comments and posts stay 
on-topic and directly relate to the content being discussed. We encourage constructive 
feedback and meaningful discussions that add value to the conversation. Comments that 
are off-topic, not constructive, or detract from the purpose of the post may be removed or 
hidden at our discretion. 

4. Prohibited Content: IRC reserves the right to remove any posts or comments that: 

• Violate privacy and confidentiality of vendors, IRC staff, family members, or IRC 
Clients. 

• Include language or images that are offensive, racist, sexist, discriminatory, or 
otherwise inappropriate. 

• Include misinformation or false claims. 

• Engage in harassment, bullying, or personal attacks. 

• Promote unauthorized commercial activities or spam. 

• Endorse political candidates, parties, or other non-related organizations. 

• Divert from the topic of discussion or are considered disruptive. 

5. Moderation: Our social media platforms are monitored regularly, and IRC staff may 
remove any content that violates these guidelines without notice. Repeated violations may 
result in being blocked from further participation on our social media pages. 

6. Legal Disclaimer: The content shared on IRC’s social media platforms, including 
comments and posts from the public, does not necessarily reflect the views or opinions of 



Inland Regional Center. We do not endorse any opinions others express on our social 
media platforms. 

7. Reporting Issues: If you encounter any content you believe violates these guidelines, 
please report it to us immediately so we can address it to community@inlandrc.org. 

8. Terms and Conditions: By participating on our social media platforms, you agree to 
abide by this disclaimer and IRC’s social media policy. We reserve the right to update these 
guidelines as necessary. 

Thank you for being a part of the IRC community. We appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation in maintaining a respectful and positive environment for everyone. 

 


